
One Day Career Counseling Programme on
Higher Studies in Physics



Rationality of the Programme:

The career counseling programme organized by the

Department of Physics aimed to provide guidance and

information to students for pursuing higher education

in physics from various reputed institutions in the

country.

Brief Description of the Programme:

The Department of Physics conducted a career counseling

programme on higher studies in physics on 10th February

2022. The department's faculty members shared their

valuable insights and guidance on how to prepare for

different courses and institutions. Some of the institutions

and courses that were discussed in the programme are

IITs, NITs, Central University, IISc Bangalore, Guwahati

University and Dibrugarh University for M.Sc., M.Tech.,

Ph.D. and integrated courses in physics; Tezpur

University, Rajasthan University, Assam University,

Hyderabad University and other central universities for

M.Sc. and Ph.D. courses in physics. The programme also

highlighted the career prospects and opportunities for the

students who complete these courses in various fields such

as academia, research, industry, government and private

sectors. The students were encouraged to ask questions

and clarify their doubts during the programme. The

programme was well-received by the students and was a

fruitful initiative by the Department of Physics.
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